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PGA'S 30TH YEAR

Whilst it may seem to Peter Glass that it was only
‘vesterday’ that he started Peter Glass &
Associates, the reality is that we are currently
celebrating our 30th year of practice. We are proud
to note that this makes Peter Glass & Associates
one of Australia’s longest established and most
experienced landscape architectural practices.

NEW WEBSITE

In celebration of our 30th year of practice, we have
just launched our completely redesigned and
updated website. We feel that our new website is
informative and illustrative, providing examples of
public, private and corporate projects undertaken
by our practice both in Australia and overseas. We
invite you to visit our new website at

www.peterglass.com.au and we welcome any
comments or feedback that you may have.

THANK YOU

We would also like to take this opportunity to
thank, together with our staff past and present, the
many highly valued clients, architects, engineers,
planners, project managers and others that we
have worked with over the years. We look forward
to the opportunity of working with you on many
more exciting projects in the years to come.

For further information on any of these projects, or if you would like to discuss aspects of any
forthcoming projects you may have, please contact Peter Glass or Peter Lawson at Peter Glass and
Associates on (02) 9906 2727 To unsubscribe from this email, click here




